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Comments: I am writing today to oppose allowing e-bikes onto trails in our National Forests. There is a place for

them, but wilderness is not it. Fast moving e-bikes would be very disruptive to wildlife that lives in forests, would

conflict with hikers, horseback riders, and non-motorized mountain bikes, and is the antithesis of why I go to

remote places, which is to slow down and get away from the fast pace of our hectic, hurried, modern world. 

I would not be opposed to allowing e-bikes on paved roads within the forests and natural places of our Nations

Parks and wildlife refuges, but not on hiking or mountain biking trails. 

Thank you for your consideration.


